
Friday June 21st 2019 

Dear Parents 

What a wonderful week we have had 

at Laleham Lea. 

The weather threatened to spoil our 

Sports’ Day on Wednesday but luckily 

the rain held off and we enjoyed a 

fantastic day at the John Fisher Field.  

From our youngest Pupils in Nursery 

to our Year 6 who are getting ready 

for Senior Schools, each athlete gave 

their all; it was tremendous to see 

such determination, athleticism and 

team spirt. Well done everyone!  

In the end our ‘Red Team’ Mayne 

emerged victorious. Well done to Mr 

Herwynen, Mr Veeren, Ms Buxton 

and Ms Sobhee who were our 

champions in the Parents’ races.  

Our thanks go to Mr Judge and his 

team for the fantastic organisation as 

always. Thank you also to all the 

Parents, Grandparents and other 

family members who came along to 

support our athletes.  

Our new Year 5 Teacher and Deputy 

Head Teacher Mrs Andrea Morbin 

joined us yesterday to start to get to 

know the Pupils, Staff and Parents 

and begin her planning for 

September. I hope you will all join me 

in offering her a warm Laleham 

welcome. 

Mr Long joined us in assembly this 

morning to demonstrate some of his 

instrumental skills. There is 

availability with all our Peri Teachers 

for September if Pupils are interested 

in joining our growing numbers of 

musicians. Do collect a form from the 

School Office to sign up. 

There is still much more to look 

forward to in the final few weeks of 

term with the unveiling of our new 

school mosaic, LAMDA examinations, 

our Summer Production and Prize 

Giving (with surprise Guest Speaker) 

and EYFS/Infant Summer plays. 

Wishing you all a relaxing weekend. 

Ms Barry—Head Teacher 

 

 

 

 

Reception—Esa, Y1.—Amaya, Y3.—Zachary, Y4.—

Charlie, Y5.—Jide, Y6.—Mattheos/Katie 

       

Stars of the Week 

Well done to all our Stars! 

Heart of The Week 

Mattheos 

Katie 



Sports’ Day on Wednesday was a 

great success. Many thanks to all the 

Parents and families who came along 

to support. Take a look at the School 

website for a gallery of images from 

the day.  Www.lalehamlea.co.uk/

gallery/  



Mathletics Certificates 

Gold—Annie, Amelie 

Silver—Logan, Charlie, Rio,  Jeremy, 

Annie, Amelie 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Tuesday July 2nd 

Nursery/Reception Teddy 

Bear’s picnic. 

Junior Summer Production 

and Prize Giving —John 

Fisher Hall from 7pm. 

 

Thursday July 4th  

Nursery & Reception 

Summer Play—9.30am 

Year 1 and Year 2 Play—

10.30am 

 

Friday July 5th 

Moving up morning 

Wednesday July 10th 

Last day of term (school 

closes 12.30) 

Nursery News 

This week we have been exploring  Measurement 

and Capacity. We have carried out our own 

investigations at the water tray with a variety of 

different sized containers.  

Children have also been filling jugs and stating 

which jug contained 

more/less, which was full/half full, and which one 

was empty.  Mathematical language was 

extended further through a discussion about 

weight. Using scales we discovered which items 

are heavier/lighter. 

Many thanks to our PTA 

volunteers who worked hard to  

organise and run the second 

hand uniform sale today.  

Thank you also for your 

generous donations which 

filled four tables and a rail!  

The stall was busy from 

8.30am and again at 3.30pm. 

The total raised was £208.30 

for the PTA fund.  



Staff Emails 

Please feel free to  contact your child’s Teacher directly 

using the email addresses below if you have any 

questions or concerns. Please be assured that Teachers 

will respond as soon as they can, but teaching your 

children comes first, so responses may not be 

immediate. 

Nursery (Ms Hogsden, Mrs Standish, Mrs Khan) 

Nurseryteacher@lalehamlea.co.uk 

Reception (Mrs Saville) 

receptionteacher@lalehamlea.co.uk 

Y1 (Miss Forrester) 

lowertransteacher@lalehamlea.co.uk 

Y2 (Ms Byerley and Ms O’Brien) 

uppertransteacher@lalehamlea.co.uk 

Y3 (Mrs Devlin) 

preprepteacher@lalehamlea.co.uk  

Y4 (Mrs Khan) 

lowerteacher@lalehamlea.co.uk 

Y5 (Mr Grayson) 

middleteacher@lalehamlea.co.uk  

Y6 (Mrs Uberoi) 

upperteacher@lalehamlea.co.uk 

Spanish (Ms Higham) 

spanishteacher@lalehamlea.co.uk 

School Business Manager (Ms Basu) 

sbm@lalehamlea.co.uk 

Secretary (Mrs Edwards) 

secretary@lalehamlea.co.uk Nut Free School 

We have children in school who have severe 

allergies to peanuts and all nuts. Please do 

not send your child to school with any nuts or 

peanuts for snack time or in their packed 

lunch, this also includes Nutella, peanut 

butter and any biscuits/ cereal bars  or sauces 

(pesto) that may contain nuts or nut spreads. 

Please note that all requests for 

absence must be emailed 

directly to the  Head Teacher 

using email address: 

headteacher@lalehamlea.co.uk 

Monday 
June 24th 

  

Swimming 

A/Fitness 

11+ 

Lego 

Tennis 

Save Our 
Planet 

Yrs. 3&6 

Yrs. 4&5 

Yrs. 3-6 

Rec—Y2 

Rec-Y6 

Yrs.3-6 

Kit needed 

1-1.40pm 

3.30-4pm 

3.20-4.00pm 

3.20-4.20pm 

1.05-1.35pm 

Tuesday 
June 25th 

Homework  

French 

CPFC 

Comp/Club 

 

Yrs. 3-6 

Yrs. 3-6 

Rec-Y2 

Yrs.3-6 

 

3.30-4pm 

3.30-4.30pm 

3.30-4.30pm 

3.30-4.30pm 

 

Wednesday 
June 26th 

Homework 

Art 

Games 

Yrs. 3-6 

Yrs. 1–3 

Yrs.3-6 

3.30-4pm 

3.30-4.30pm 

3.30-4.30pm 

Thursday 
June 27th 

Drama 

Homework 

AM Soccer 

Ballet 

 

 

Super Skills 

LAMDA 

Yrs. 3-6 

Yrs. 3-6 

Nurs/Rec 

Y1 

Y2/Y3 

Yrs. 1-2 

12.30-1pm 

3.30-4pm 

3.30-4.30pm 

3.15-4.00pm 

4-4.30pm 

4.30-5.15pm 

3.30-4.30pm 

Friday June 
28th 

Prayer Club 

Art 

Fencing 

 

Al 

Yrs. 4-6 

Yrs. 1-6 

 

12.30-1pm 

3.30-4.30pm 

3.30-4.30pm 
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